
April 29, 2022 

 
Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger: 
 
I am requesting funding for the Citrus Heights Police Department Emergency Communication 
Enhancements project in fiscal year 2023. 
 
The entity to receive funding for this project is the Citrus Heights Police Department and the 
project is located at 6315 Fountain Square Dr, Citrus Heights, CA 95621. 
 
The funding would be used to purchase a battery backup system for the police department’s 
communications center and replace aging department radios to improve emergency 
communications with field personnel, neighboring jurisdictions, and the citizens of Citrus 
Heights.  
 
I certify that neither I nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project. 
 

Sincerely,  

 

 

Ami Bera, M.D. 

Member of Congress  

 


